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My daughter and grandson live in St. Johns.  We live in University Park.  It usually only takes 
a 10-minute drive to get to my babies.  But I am terrified because, in case of an (the) 
earthquake, the RR bridges will fall.   Without access across Columbia Blvd, we will not be 
able to get to them.  Medical help and food will not get to them.   St Johns residents will be 
unable to get to safety and we will not be able to get to our loved ones.  Please fund this 
bridge improvement across Columbia Blvd.   

Thank you. 


